FEDERATED STATES OF MICRONESIA
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

National Government
P.O. Box PS 87
PALIKIR, POHNPEI FM 96941
Telephone :( 691) 320-2609/2647/2603 FAX: (691) 320-5500

June 4, 2014

Dr. Joseph M. Daisy
President

College of Micronesia — FSM
P.O.Box 159

Kolonia, Pohnpei FM 96941

Dear President Daisy:

On behalf of the National Government and our department, I sincerely convey our gratitude for
your support and contribution to our recent National Close-Up Program, involving 52 students
and staff chaperones from all the four states. Your contribution has made our national event a
reality and we hope that you would continue to promote such an event for the benefit of our
future leaders.

We shall look forward to our continuing efforts and working relationship to best serve the youths
of our young nation. Again, I thank you for all your continuing supports.

Sincerely,

1no Mauricio, Ph.D.

Secretary



